



Commonwealth of Virginia Virginia Department of Education Superintendent's Memo #156-22

DATE: July 22, 2022

TO: Division Superintendents

FROM: Jillian Balow, Superintendent of Public Instruction

SUBJECT: School-Based Health Workforce Grant Award Division Allocations

The attachments to this memo provide information for local school divisions who have received funding to support their school-health workforce needs. Previously, Superintendent's Memo #085-22 announced the School-Based Health Workforce Grant, a grant opportunity for school divisions to establish, expand, train, and sustain their school health workforce. School divisions were eligible for \$80,000 of initial funding to support initiatives aligned with the recruitment, retention, and educational development of school health personnel, in addition to the opportunity to invest in activities that improve the quality of work of school health professionals by making improvements to school health systems.

For more information

If you have any additional questions on the School-Based Health Workforce Grant, please email SchoolHealthServicesWorkforce.grant@doe.virginia.gov.

JB/TW/rge

- A. Attachment: School-Based Health Workforce Grant School Division Award List (DOCX)
- B. Attachment: <u>Additional Required Special Terms and Conditions for Grant Awards or Cooperative Agreements</u> (DOCX)
- C. Attachment: Terms of Grant Award (DOCX)